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A The SBAC testing will be coming up in the next few months.  Once a schedule for the 4th grade is final we will send home the information.  Please make sure your child dresses appropriately for recess.  We are in need of lots and lots of tissues and antibacterial wipes for our class.  Thank you in advance for your donations.  Please continue to check POWERSCHOOL for your child.
 Email: Tricia.parillo@new-haven.k12.ct.us
Michele.ricci@new-haven.k12.ct.us
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Upcoming Trips/Events
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The 3rd quarter marking period will close on March 27th 

March 25th- 4th grade New Haven Symphony trip-FREE

Yard Goats fieldtrip will be on Wednesday, May 20th.  Be on the lookout for permission slips.  The trip will approximately cost $20.  We are waiting for the price of the bus.  











Aubrey Caporale for being a leader and helping out some of their classmates during the reading and writing block.


Jermel Boria Foster for always trying their best and never quitting.

Jakyi Wright for always bringing a smile to everyones faces with his positive attitude.
March Book
Project: Souvenir 
Due: Monday, March 23rd.  Please work on the project throughout the month.  Please make sure that students are following the rubric provided.

Please make sure that your child has pencils. 
Lang. Arts
Students are finishing up their core text On My Honor.  They will now draft and publish a literary analysis pertaining to the main character’s character traits.  Students will use evidence from the text to write their paper.  The will begin reading Mr. Terupt  




	
Science/S.S.

We are wrapping up science fair projects.  Students are also learning about the Southeast region.  
Health

We will continue to teach Nutrition/ Physical Activity focusing on finding the balance between physical activity, rest and sleep.  We will also continue to focus on safety.  

Math
Students have been working on area and perimeter.  They are also learning to convert different types of measurement and learning how to convert time.  They will have a city assessment this month.  
● Math : Give examples of when people might want the average of something?
● Reading/Writing:  Why is it important to give examples when writing informational text?
● Health:  Why is it important to not believe everything you hear about cereal commercials?
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